
   ENGADINE WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

   Buckle Avenue, Engadine  NSW  2233       Phone: (02) 9520 8134 

   Email: engadinew-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Fax: (02) 9520 5314 
 

Education Week Performance - Years 3 & 4 
 
Dear Parents, 
As part of Education Week, the students in Years 3 and 4 will be performing in a section of our whole school 
concert. Year Three will be dancing to ‘5,6,7,8’ and Year 4 will be dancing to ‘Men in Black’. Both dances are 
part of our DanceSport program. 
 
We would like the students to wear: 
 

Year 3 ‘Cowboy/girl theme’ Year 4 – Men in Black 
*Flannelette shirt 
*Jeans/denim skirt 
*Boots 
*Cowboy hat 

 

*White shirt 
*Black pants and jacket 
*Black shoes 
*Black sunglasses 

These items will need to be brought to school on Monday 2
nd
 August so that the students can wear them for our 

school dress rehearsal. The costumes will need to be sent in a plastic bag with your child’s name clearly labeled 
on it. You may also wish to label their clothing. These bags will be kept at school until the actual date of the 
performance- Open Day: Wednesday 4

th
 August. School shoes will not be kept prior to the performance.  

 
Thank you for your assistance in our Education Week celebration. 
 
Garry Briton, Jen Davis, Natalie Pepperell                   Garry Royston 
Trent Bridgland, Hugh Hogan, Ben Meakin, Jane Teal        Principal 
Year 3 and 4 Teachers 
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